
 

 
 Executive Officer  
National Board of Australia  
AHPRA  
GPO Box 9958  
Melbourne 3001  
 
 
31 October 2013 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
RE:  Revised Options for international Criminal history checks 
 
I refer to your email of October 4th 2013 seeking feedback on options for refining 
international criminal history checks. 
 
ADPA Limited has considered the options put forward in the consultation paper and believes 
that the new option presented in the paper appears to have a number of benefits. However, 
as ADPA Limited and our members do not have any specific expertise in this area, we have 
no formal response to make to your request.   
 
We will be happy to concur with AHPRA’s preferred option. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this review process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
CEO 
Australian Dental Prosthetists Association Limited 

PO Box 189, LPO Main Beach Q 4217 Tel: 07 3102 3886 
www.adpa.com.au 


